
September 29, 2014

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

My name is Tyler Landreth and I am currently in the application process with the South Carolina
Highway Patrol for the July 2015 patrol class. It has been my lifelong dream to become a South
Carolina State Trooper, and I am extremely excited to hopefully make my dream become a
reality in the near future. I am 20 years old and will be 21 years old on March 22. I am a full time
college student and an explorer with the Anderson County Sheriff's Office. I have contributed
many hours to my hometown of Travelers Rest through an internship with the Travelers Rest
Police Department and I have also devoted my time through working community service events
with my explorer post at the Sheriff's Office.

I was wondering if there are any notable State Troopers that you know who could give me some
advice and insight into the hiring process. Also, I was wondering if! could have your
recommendation to the agency to better my chances in becoming a State Trooper. I look forward
to hearing from you, and I sincerely appreciate you taking time to read my letter.

Best Regards,

¥Dd~
Tyler D. Landreth
103 Sumter Ln.
Apartment 104c
Central, SC 29630
(864) 430-0460


